
STAKEHOLDER MEETING 
 

Transportation Planning Study 
Felsenthal and Overflow National Wildlife Refuges 

 
 
The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, in cooperation with Federal Highway Administration, 
Eastern Federal Land Highway Division, is conducting a transportation study at the 
Felsenthal and Overflow National Wildlife Refuges in Ashley County, AR.  

 
The U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service is seeking comments to help guide the transportation 
plan and is holding an initial stakeholder meeting.  The purpose of the meeting is to: 
 

• Discuss purpose, general scope of study, general schedule 

• Establish points of contact for all represented 

• Determine Stakeholder concerns 

• Gather available information from Stakeholders  

 

Date:  Tuesday, November 8, 2011 
Time:  10:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
Location:  South Arkansas Refuge Complex 

5531 Highway 82 
Crossett, Arkansas 71635 

  
Contact the refuge staff at 870-364-3167or go to http://www.fws.gov/felsenthal/ if you 

have questions regarding the meeting location. 
 
 

The U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service has made public involvement an important component of 
the planning process and invites you to attend this meeting, or furnish written comments 
to the address below: 

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service 
Felsenthal and Overflow National Wildlife Refuges 

c/o Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
710 Boundary Street, Suite 1D 

Beaufort, SC 29902 
 

or e-mail felsenthal@fws.gov  
 
 

Federal Highway Administration 
Eastern Federal Lands Highway Division 



U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service 
Felsenthal and Overflow National Wildlife Refuges 
c/o Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 
710 Boundary Street, Suite 1D 
Beaufort, SC 29902 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STAKEHOLDER MEETING ON FELSENTHAL AND  
OVERFLOW NWRs TRANSPORTATION PLANNING  

 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2011 

10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
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